
February 2, 2025 

  

Johnn Richmond Kelly  
707-787-8951  
richmonddesigns@me.com 

  

Dear Lake County Board of Supervisors, 

I’m writing to inform you of my resignation from my position as Southern Lake County seat 
with the Cannabis Ordinance Task Force. I accepted new projects in Southern California and 
Portugal that are far more demanding roles and require a greater portion of my time to be outside 
of Lake County. Unfortunately, this means that my last day with the board is effective 
immediately. 

I apologize for the inconvenience this may cause, and I thank you for the opportunity to connect 
and collaborate with talented and thoughtful professionals in a variety of Lake County industries 
and organizations. I hope to maintain the professional relationships I’ve made after my 
resignation and will do as much as I can to keep abreast of the growth and evolution of the Lake 
County Cannabis Ordinance. 

I wish the Board of Supervisors and all Task Force members the best and I look forward to 
following the Task Force’s continued progress. 

Sincerely, 

  

Johnn Richmond Kelly 

 
 


